Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Northwest Florida Water Management District
The Northwest Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 7, 2024, 2:00 p.m., CT
PLACE: Online via Microsoft Teams. To request a Teams meeting invitation, please email Kathleen Coates at Kathleen.Coates@nwfwater.com
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Northwest Florida Water Management District determined on December 14, 2023, that the Region II (Okaloosa, Santa Rosa, and Walton counties) Regional Water Supply Plan (RWSP) should continue, per section 373.709, Florida Statutes. To support the update to the Region II RWSP, this informational meeting invites local governments, water utilities, and other affected and interested parties to participate in the water supply planning process and to collaborate in generating water supply development project options.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kathleen Coates at (850)539-5999 or Kathleen.Coates@nwfwater.com or by visiting the District’s website, www.nwfwater.com/Water-Resources/Water-Supply-Planning/Regional-Water-Supply-Planning.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 72 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jack Furney at (850)539-5999. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
